
Harvest Barbecue
A Harvest BBQ is scheduled for 
October 9th at the west end of Creek 
Road. Set-up will begin at 3 pm and 
the party festivities will begin at 

4:00 pm. A local band will provide entertainment.

Bring your own meat to grill and something to share. 
A barbecue pit, beverages, paper plates and accesso-
ries will be provided by FGE.

If you are interested in helping to plan this event or 
other future events, please contact Jean Shuler or 
Kevin Gunn.

Holiday Season Open House

Scheduled for Sunday December 
12th from 3-6 pm. Any residents 
wishing to open their home, or 
display recent remodeling, should 
contact Kevin Gunn or Jean Shuler 

to discuss details. FGE will supply all alcoholic 
and non-alcoholic beverages and residents are 
encouraged to provide finger-food.

This is simply an opportunity to socialize, meet your 
neighbors, and enjoy the holidays.

Clean-up Around the Bike Path 
Proposed Doggie Litter Dispenser

At the last Board Meeting, Len 
Alexander proposed that FGE provide 
one or two dog litter baggy dispensers 
along the pedestrian path and a trash 
can for disposal of said baggies. Len 

will ask the City if they will provide trash removal 
services as they pass this area weekly. 

A Survey May Be Coming
The FGE Board is looking into 
preparing a short paper or ePaper 
survey to be distributed among FGE 
residents to determine their feelings 
and attitudes on a variety of ques-

tions. Example questions might include: the frequency 
of block parties and the possibility of increasing this 
frequency and/or the scope of the events. Suggestions 
for changing the Annual Meeting format or location 
will also be considered. If you have a question for the 
survey, please contact one of the board members.

New Resident

Ryan Murray 

Ryan Murray has recently moved into the home at 
877 Kingsbury Drive. Len Alexander and Irv Stowers 
recently greeted him and presented a bottle of Retzlaff 
wine.

Ryan is a law enforcement officer from the Oakland 
area and said how nice it was to be able to get out of 
the big city to a much friendlier neighborhood.

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30 
am and volunteers should meet near the 
tennis court. The next work parties are 

scheduled for: Sept 11, Oct 9, & Nov 13.

Next FGE Board Meeting
Next board meeting will be held 
Next meeting will Tuesday Septem-
ber 28th, 7 pm, at Tim Barry’s 
home, 1832 Creek Rd. All FGE 

residents are encouraged to attend.FG
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